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Dear Darnel Harris,  
 
 
Congratulations on the great work you and your team do at Our Greenway, including your 
work with the City of Toronto to promote strong mobility corridors in Northwest Toronto.   
 
Canada Lands Company is happy to support Our Greenway’s efforts in developing the 
community conditions under which alternative modes of transportation and active mobility 
can thrive. As I’m sure you know this is something we have heard consistently during our 
id8 Downsview public engagement process.  
 
We look forward to our ongoing discussions with Our Greenway and we are confident that 
together we can help build better mobility options and outcomes for existing and future 
residents of the Downsview area.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
David Anselmi 
Senior Director, Real Estate 
 
 


